
 
TLC Primetime Highlights: Week of February 4th  (As of 1.20.13) 

 
  
Contact: 
Niki Kazakos, (310) 975-1658, niki_kazakos@discovery.com  
Visit press.discovery.com for select episodic photography and full episodes 

Of note this week: 

 

Season Finales 

TODDLERS & TIARAS SEASON 5- Wednesday, February 6th  

CHEER PERFECTION SEASON 1- Wednesday, February 6th 

 

Specials 

A VERY BOO CHRISTMAS- Sunday, February 10th  

 

Series Premieres  

SOMETHING BORROWED, SOMETHING NEW- Friday, February 8th 

SOMETHING BORROWED, SOMETHING NEW follows a bride’s journey to find the perfect wedding dress, but with a twist.  They have 
to choose if they will walk down the aisle in a new designer gown or a fashionably reimagined heirloom.  In each episode, hosted by 
designer Kelly Nishimoto and stylist Sam Saboura, the bride-to-be works with the experts to help her choose between two dress 
options.  She has the opportunity to wear a special, previously worn gown (mother’s hand me down, best friend’s princess gown, etc.) 
that Kelly will rework to update for the time, venue and personality of the bride. The bride will also join Sam on a shopping trip as he 
takes her to the bridal salon to pick out a brand new stylish dress. Then, it’s an emotional roller-coaster as the bride has to choose 
between a nostalgic one-of-a kind dress and a new and fashionable piece. 
 
GYPSY SISTERS- Sunday, February 10th  

 
GYPSY SISTERS follows four women in the outrageous Stanley family, first introduced in last spring's MY BIG FAT AMERICAN 
GYPSY WEDDING: wild child Mellie Stanley, best known for her stripping and violent temper, her meddling sister Nettie, cousin Kayla - 
a traditional Gypsy, and lovable sister-inlaw Laura, for a raucous look at life as Gyspies in the wilds of West Virginia. 

 

Monday, February 4th  

 

9:00 PM ET/PT 



CAKE BOSS: NEXT GREAT BAKER #9- EPISODE 9 

It's down to the final 4 as Buddy challenges the bakers to create tribute cakes for their mothers. And later, Buddy brings in a couple 
surprise helpers to get the job done right.  The competition heats up as each baker brings their best to prove they have what it takes to 
get to the final showdown! 

 

10:00 PM ET/PT 

CAKE BOSS #26 - CRANE CAKE AND PUPPY LOVE 

It’s time for some heavy lifting! Buddy must create a moving crane cake for a local scrap metal company, but will the engineering of the 
crane prove to be too difficult? Also, puppy love is in the air when Buddy makes his first ever dog wedding cake! 

 

10:30 PM ET/PT 

CAKE BOSS #24 - LIGHT UP THE NIGHT 

Hit the lights!  Buddy must create a 5-tier Bollywood wedding cake that incorporates special effects lighting for a young couple.  Plus, 
Marissa is given an opportunity to try out her cookie recipe at the bakery.  Will it be a success? 

 

Tuesday, February 5th  

 

8:00 PM ET/PT 

THE SISTERHOOD # 6 - THOU SHALT NOT BRAWL AT A BAR MITZVAH 

Tensions rise when Domonique and DeLana come face to face at Tara’s son’s Christian Bar Mitzvah – their first time seeing each other 
since their big fight. Later, the First Ladies take a trip to Miami where Domonique’s partying is too hot for the other women to handle. 

 

9:00 PM ET/PT 

STARTER WIVES CONFIDENTIAL# 2 - IF YOU CAN'T TAKE THE HEAT 

No episode description available at this time. 

 

Wednesday, February 6th  

 

9:00 PM ET/PT 

TODDLERS & TIARAS # 27 - INTL. FRESH FACES: CIRCUS PAGEANT 

At the circus-themed pageant, every contestant has a chance to take home the big crown, as long as they show up smiling and pretty, 
which could be harder than it seems for this group in Macon, Georgia. Oliviana, 22 months, learned everything from her pageant dad 
and MMA (mixed martial arts) training. Katlyn, 6, is a sassy kid who always ends up stomping off in tears, while spitfire Alivia, 4, talks 
back to her mom and pouts in the corner. 

 



10:00 PM ET/PT 

CHEER PERFECTION # 8 - FRIENDLESS ANN? 

Everyone heads to Columbus on a long bus ride for the biggest competition of the year with a bid to the US Finals on the line. For the 
parents, this trip is a chance to create new alliances and determine who has top status in the gym once and for all. 

 

Thursday, February 7th   

 

10:00 PM ET/PT 

WHAT NOT TO WEAR # 4- CASEY 

Casey is a transsexual who has been living as a woman for the past nine years. Can Stacy and Clinton help this transgender woman 
find a style that reflects the confident, happy woman that she is on the inside? 

 

Friday, February 8th  

 

8:00 PM ET/PT 

FOUR WEDDINGS # 22 - EPISODE 22 

No episode description available at this time. 

 

9:00 PM ET/PT 

SAY YES TO THE DRESS # 13 - QUEEN FOR THE DAY 

Nicole leaves her six month old quadruplets at home while she shops for a gown for her destination wedding. Margo, who lost all her 
hair due to cancer treatments, comes to the salon to find the perfect dress that makes her feel beautiful - inside and out. 

 

9:30 PM ET/PT 

SAY YES TO THE DRESS # 14 - LOVE THE SKIN I'M IN 

Heather is looking for a dramatic gown that doesn’t accentuate her hips. Body conscious Kristyn has been avoiding wedding dress 
shopping for over a year. Sherri has lost thirty-five pounds but is still nervous about fitting into her body-hugging gown. 

 

10:00 PM ET/PT 

SOMETHING BORROWED, SOMETHING NEW #3- MARICELA 

Bride Maricela, a classically trained opera singer, holds family and tradition very close to her heart. She’s very close with her mother, 
and the idea of wearing her mother’s dress down the aisle is certainly appealing-- except her mother’s petite size-two dress will not fit 
on Maricela’s statuesque frame! While designer Kelly is struggling to turn a size 2 gown into a size 10, Sam puts Maricela in a series of 
gorgeous form-fitting gowns and the bride is bowled over by the transformation of her figure.  Even with Kelly and Sam’s guidance and 
expertise, she finds herself  torn between a dress filled with tradition, and one that makes her feel like a new woman.  



 

10:30 PM ET/PT 

SOMETHING BORROWED, SOMETHING NEW #2- JAIME 

Jaime is a professional cheerleader with major league indecisiveness when it comes to wedding dresses. Dad thinks he’s found the 
prefect dress when Jaime tries on her mom’s 35-year-old gown. But Mom thinks Jaime deserves a dress all of her own and just wants 
her to finally make a decision after 7 months of shopping. 

 

Saturday, February 9th 

8:00 PM ET/PT 

UNTOLD STORIES OF THE E.R. #5 - DELUSIONAL BRIDE 

A bride stops her wedding because she feels possessed by creatures in her head; a pregnant woman delivers in an unlikely spot; an 
ER physician yells at her comatose heart attack patient, trying to get him to fight for his own life. 

 

9:00 PM ET/PT 

UNTOLD STORIES OF THE E.R. #8 - DIAGNOSE ME! 

A teen is bleeding internally from an ectopic pregnancy, but denies ever having sex, so her doctor must find a clever way to treat her.  
A young mother mysteriously goes in and out of flatline. A patient is healthy, but refuses to leave the ER. 

 

Sunday, February 10th  

 

8:00 PM ET/PT 

A VERY BOO CHRISTMAS 

No description available at this time. 

 

9:00 PM ET/PT 

GYPSY SISTERS #1- HIGHWAY TO HELL 

Matriarch Nettie Stanley worries that her sister Mellie’s stripping and fighting are getting dangerously out of hand.  Meanwhile, Mellie’s 
ex-boyfriend Robbie comes back to town.  And later, Kayla’s trip to the racetrack is derailed by Mellie’s drinking. 

 

10:00 PM ET/PT 

 GYPSY SISTERS #2- THE QUEEN OF ALL CONS 

Nettie and Kayla get in a huge fight over who will get to plan Mellie’s wedding.  Kayla and her husband are at odds over how to raise 
their teenage daughter.  When Mellie’s ex-con mother gets released from jail, it threatens Mellie’s newfound sobriety. 

 


